Episode 26: Appreciations and Updates
Released on August 28, 2020

[00:00:00.80] ANTHONY SIS: All right. So here we are.
[00:00:02.69] TORAL PATEL: Hello. Hello.

[00:00:03.71] ANTHONY SIS: How are you?

[00:00:04.61] TORAL PATEL: I'm good. How are you doing?

[00:00:06.59] ANTHONY SIS: I'm doing all right. I'm ready to get back into doing more
interviews. How about you?

[00:00:11.99] TORAL PATEL: Me too, definitely.
[00:00:13.82] ANTHONY SIS: Well then, let's do it.
[00:00:15.90] [MUSIC PLAYING]

[00:00:18.36] Hello, my name is Anthony Sis.
[00:00:20.55] TORAL PATEL: My name is Toral Patel.

[00:00:22.65] ANTHONY SIS: We wanted to give you all some updates on the podcast.
But first, more than anything else, we also want to say thank you to you all, our
listeners, for listening to the podcast. We've received your countless appreciations and
warm messages via email and other spaces. And we greatly appreciate it.

[00:00:43.53] TORAL PATEL: Yes, definitely thank you to all of our listeners. We also
want to give a very special thank you to our amazing staff members, Jeremy Stewart,
Anthony Bellamy, and Dr. Peggy Odom-Reed, who contributed to the "Blackness at
Cornell" special series. We would love to hear your voices. So if you still want to
contribute to the series, please email us at ie-academy@cornell.edu.

[00:01:08.58] ANTHONY SIS: So, we'll be back with some new episodes starting in
September. And we have a fantastic line-up with other Cornell staff members, who will
continue to explore the topics of diversity and inclusion in the workplace. So with only
four more episodes left of the season, you definitely don't want to miss any of them.

[00:01:28.08] TORAL PATEL: Have a wonderful fall semester. And we will see you in a
few weeks.

[00:01:31.65] ANTHONY SIS: Bye.
[00:01:32.28] TORAL PATEL: Bye.

[00:01:32.88] [MUSIC PLAYING]
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